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August 14, 2023 
 
 

Dear Douglass Community Supporter: 
 

Re: National Douglass Alumni Corporation Scholarship Fund 
 

The National Douglass Alumni Corporation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization 
that serves Frederick Douglass High School graduates by providing scholarships 
for college. As a stakeholder in the community, your tax-deductible donation 
would be a big help with our goal of making NDAC succeed in helping the 
students at the educational institution of their choice. We hope you will consider 
helping us as we move forward towards our goal. 

 
Our fundraising goal for the 2023 - 2024 school year is $40,000, which will provide 
a $500 - $1000 stipend for each graduate who enrolls in a program of study to 
further their education. This will help students become productive citizens and 
possibly give back to the Memphis community. 

 
For further information, you may contact me or the Fundraising Chairperson 
listed below. 

 
With kindest regards, 

 

Vanessa D. Randle 
NDAC President 
Phone: (901) 240-4429 
Email: vanran1954@yahoo.com 

 
Fundraising Chairperson, Terry Fluker 
Phone: (901) 275-5461 
Email: flukerterry901@gmail.com 

P. O. Box 80532 
Memphis, Tennessee 38108-0532 

Vanessa Randle – President 
Ronald Claxton – Vice President 
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